June 30, 2015

Dear FCC,

| made an error when entering the FCC ID into the online FCC Form 73, transposing 2
characters. The Grant was issued for FCC ID: U5X-R300A but was supposed to be issued for

FCC ID: UX5-R300A. Thiswas unfortunately not noticed until now, after the 30 day window
for correction. There are no devices that have been labeled with FCC ID U5X-R300A.

Please dismiss the application for FCC ID: U5X-R300A.
Best regards,

Chris Harvey
UL Verification Services



